





UPR Working Groub -20th Session Statement by the Delegation of the Sudan Review of Gambia Tuesday,28thOctober2014

Mr. President,

The Delegation of the Sudan welcomes the delegation of Gambia, and thanks the honorable Head of the delegation for the informative and comprehensive presentation of the national report .

The commitment and positive engagement of Gambia to the UPR process is commendable, and the information provided in the national report regarding the promotion and protection of human rights since the first cycle is encouraging In particular the ratification of the Convention on the Rights of the Child, the UN Convention on the rights of persons with disabilities and its optional protocol, safeguard of the right to eduction for all and the adoption of the National Gender and Women Advancement Policy 2010 -2020.

Mr. President,

Sudan would like to recommend the Government of Gambia to continue its efforts in increasing the Financial resources allocated to provide wefare Services to vulnerable members of the society and establishing national human rights institutions.

Thank you ,Mr.President.